
Greetings Sageville families, 

 

The on-line conference sched-
uler on our  Sageville website 
(it’s not in Power School) 
opens up on this coming Mon-
day, February 15th, 6:00 
a.m. It’s first-come, first-
serve to reserve your 20 mi-
nute conference with your 
child’s teacher.  To find the 
link go to the Sageville School 
website. Enter your child’s 
first name and last name.  The 
password is their first name.  
Click on the teacher name and 
select your time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Send your Boxtops to school by 
March 1st for  our  next mailing! 
The top three homerooms get a 
“read-in” the gym. 

From the Desk of Miss Mac 
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563-552-4300 Office 

563-552-4301 Fax 

Calendar Of Events 

Monday-February 15   
6:00 a.m. Conference 
Scheduler opens up to 
schedule March 2 & 3 
conferences.  The link 
is on our website     
4:00 Boys basketball 
game here             
7:00 PTC meeting 

Tuesday-February 16     
11:00 Gr. 5M DARE    
3:30-6:00 Kindergarten 
Kick-off in the gym 

Wednesday-February 17   
11:00 Gr. 5A DARE     

Thursday-February 18 
4:30 Girls basketball @ 
Carver 

Friday-February 19  
9:45 Late Arrival for 
Professional Learning     

  

www.sageville.dubuque.k12.ia.us 

 
Friday’s Professional Learning 

 

Teachers will be working 

on the reading interven-

tion supports in the area 

of reading. 

 

PTC News 

 

The next PTC meeting is Mon-

day, February 15th, 7:00 PM 

 

Save the date:  Spring Fling 

Friday, May 13th 

Rain date will be May 20th 

 

 

 

 

Come to the Sweetheart Dance 

next Friday. This is a family 

event!  Dress your best. 

The event is 6:30-8:00 PM 

 

There will be a DJ  (Excel Enter-

tainment), Valentine’s Photo- 

Op Background and balloon 

drop at the end of the dance.  

Lemonade and water are pro-

vided.Children must be accom-

panied by an adult. 

There is no cost for this event. 

Spring pictures will be taken 

by Siebe Studios on March 

9th. 



interruption of physical, emo-
tional, and sexual abuse, ne-
glect. The school based curric-
ulum utilized web-based tools, 
focusing on building self-
esteem and safety skills within 
the child, to include addressing 
today's societal risks children 
encounter everyday such as 
internet and cell phone safety. 
The curriculum redirects focus 
on the adult's responsibility 
and skill building by engaging 
the states, schools, facilitators, 
teachers, parents and designat-
ed safe adults in the protection 
of our children. The program 
also focuses on meeting state 
standards for health, and safety 
education, which allows a 
complementary curriculum 
based approach for this issue. 

During the week of Febru-
ary 8th – 12th Mr. Nate Ty-
ler from the Riverview cen-
ter has been in discussing 
body safety with all grades. 
Childhelp's new and en-
hanced 21st Century abuse 
prevention program is an 
evolution of the Childhelp 
Good Touch Bad Touch™ 
(GTBT) program delivered 
in schools nationally since 
1983. Childhelp Speak Up 
Be Safe is a research based, 
comprehensive primary pre-
vention education curricu-
lum that equips children in 
Grades 1-6 and their adult 
community with skills they 
need to play a significant 
role in the prevention or 

 

Mrs. Kaiser’s Counselor Corner 

Upcoming Musical Notes: 

March 8-DCSD Choir @ 
Hempstead 6:30 PM 

April 12-Grs. K & 2 concert 
@ Sageville 6:30 PM 

May 10-Grs. 1 & 3 with 
choir @ Sageville 6:30 PM 

Check out part of 

the sweet back-

ground for photos 

for tomorrow night’s 

Sageville  

Sweetheart Dance 

Tips for Parents: If you would like to 

know what was specifically covered 

within your child’s classroom please 

copy and paste the link 

http://www.speakupbesafe.org/chil

d_abuse_prevention_curriculum.ht

ml  

 

Have Miss Kruse, Mrs. Weiland and 

Mrs. Herr really aged this much this 

year teaching kindergarten? 

 

No, they were celebrating the 100th 

day of school on Wednesday, Febru-

ary 9th.  Several students joined them 

in this fun day filled with everything 

about the number 100! 

Parents, don’t forget to check your volunteer status in the 

school district to make sure it is up to date and current.   

There are many spring field trips coming up this spring! 


